
 

U.S. COAST GUARD AUXILIARY  
District Eleven North Region 

DIVISION COMMANDERS REPORT 
 
 

 
To:  DCO Dean McFarren; Curtis Han, DCOS                          18 July 2022 

From:  Eddie Lam, Division Commander                                                Division: South Bay 

  
HIGHLIGHTS: 

1. 2 Marine Dealer Visits Completed 
2. Wreath presented to Menlo Park VA on behalf of the Auxiliary and the Coast Guard 
3. Continuing TCO Training Class 
4. Continuing Patrols on the water at Port of Redwood City 
5. 2 Flotillas able to do hybrid meetings.  

 
HIGHLIGHT DETAILS: 

 
 
PROJECTS: 

Completed installing 2nd Radio at Redwood City Tower to monitor Channel 16.   
 

TEMPORARY PROBLEMS: 
None 

 
AGENCY INTERACTION: 
None. 
 
ADDITIONAL 
None 
 
Respectfully,  
Eddie Lam DCDR 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


